

Keep upto date with all our news & events

News



October's newsletter

Hello everyone and welcome to all our new Reception families. Hopefully everyone is feeling settled back into the school routine now and you have all checked out the new playground.

This first half of term is a quiet one for FODs as we plan for the school year ahead and decide what our new project(s) to fundraise towards in the school.

Our AGM will be held on Friday 20th October, straight after pick up in the dining hall. Please feel free to drop in, see what we do, join in or just come for a listen.

Events



20th October AGM Dining hall after school

more to follow



Commitee

There are vacant positions within the committee to fill for this year.

Vice Chair Vice Secretary



if you would like any info on what the roles entail drop us an email at fodshelp@gmail.com or grab one of us on the school runs

Ideas

lif anyone has any event ideas that they would like to see happen or any feedback on last years events please let us know.

Email us at fodshelp@gmail.com or if you want to be anonymous jot it down on paper and post in the red FODs box on the wall at recention.

Thank You

Last year we raised £7338.61

Thank you to everyone one that helped run, organise, volunteer, support, took part and had fun at our FODs events throughout the school year!

And a huge thanks to Jess and Karen who are sadly stepping down from the committee this year to pursue other commitments. Thank you for all your hard work

Visit our website or follow our socials









www.friendsofdewhurst.co.uk